Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, July 8th, 2018
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by Vice-President Dave Burke in the clubhouse. 18 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  Vice President; Dave Burke, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio, Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Social Director; Terri Perry 3D Director; Ryan Johnson
President's Report:  Thanks to everyone that helped to make the Money Shoot a resounding success. Next meeting is Aug. 5th
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  Please see Bob D'Imperio if you would like to run for election next month.
Membership Concerns: Motion to pull down the nets. Approved. Motion to “condemn” the red shed. Denied. Gilbert Ramey has been diagnosed with Liver cancer. Please keep him in your prayers.
CRA Treasurers' Report: $1059 Withdrawn $3082 Deposited $10850.77 Balance. Approved. 
Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: None.

Range Captain: None.

Indoor Archery Director:  None.
           Social Director: None. 

3-D Director:   We learned a lot about the projected longevity of our 3D targets this last season. Ryan has put out many new “old” targets to get the most out of all the stock.  
           AFC Archery Director: We are only 2 memberships away from being full. Road improvements will commence  this week.

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  None.

VBA Representative: Dave Dobbins has volunteered to attend the scheduling meeting. Red needs more content for the newsletter. 
Old Business: None.    
New Business: Axe and Knife throwing targets are available for use. We need volunteers to place cores for distance markers. Congratulations are in order for Fred “Fredneck” Ansick on his 1st place finish at the Money Shoot and to Robert D'Imperio for his 3rd place finish at OPA Nationals.
Adjournment:  11:30AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
